
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS  
RFP# 20008 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of the Los Rios Community College District, County of 
Sacramento, State of California, will receive up to and not later than 4:00 p.m. Pacific Standard Time on 
January 6, 2020 sealed bids for Management of College Store. Faxed bids will not be accepted.  Bids 
shall be publicly opened in the General Services Office, 2100 Northrop Ave. Ste. 200, Sacramento, CA 
95825 on the above stated date at the time indicated. 
 
All inquiries regarding this bid should be directed in writing to Paula Gordon at gordonp@losrios.edu. 
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